Kelley Foster
Accounts Payable Project Analyst

May 10, 2012

Gwendolyn Grayson
Unclaimed Recoveries, LL.C
12427 Hedges Run Dr. #149
Woodbridge, VA 22192

Re: Claim Recovery

Dear Ms. Grayson,

What a pleasure it was to work with you and your staff in processing our claim from the City of
Laredo. We appreciate your thoroughness, efficiency, expertise and kindness as we recovered
the monies due our company.

Just after Unclaimed Recoveries, LLC initially contacted us about the claim, another asset
recovery agency contacted us, but their fee was significantly higher. We are very grateful to know
we can recover more funds with Unclaimed Recoveries, LLC than we would with another
agency.

I highly recommend your services to any company with unclaimed funds due them.

Sincerely,

Kelley Foster
Accounts Payable Project Analyst

Tetra Tech, inc.

Kelley Foster@tetratech com




